
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VE Day Celebrations 
80th Anniversary 

 
Dear Families, 
 
You will probably be aware of the upcoming national events to remember VE Day 80 years ago. Thursday 
May 8th marks 80 years since the end of fighting in Europe in World War 2 and we are going to be 
marking this with a number of activities in school. 
 
During the week, classes are going to be learning a little about World War 2 at an age appropriate level 
and then on the day, we would like to be able to share some of this learning with families. 
 
We are proposing that on Thursday 8th May the children may attend school in a choice of red, white and 
blue clothing, or if they wish, clothing of a 1940’s style instead of their uniform. We will be making 
bunting and decorating school and then at 2.30pm we will be holding a collective worship where the 
school will get together. Each class will then show some of the work they have been doing and we will be 
singing a couple of songs from the period. If families would like to join us for this, you would be very 
welcome. Please come to the black gate as you would for a Friday assembly. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr Ratcliffe 
 
 


